



As Chair of Alpha Delta Kappa Month, my duties were to collect reports from Chapters 
about activities done during the month of October in the name of Alpha Delta Kappa.  Then, 
provide a list of Chapters that reported activities to the State President.  I will also present 
pictures and information at the State Convention. 
	 Along with a report, chapters were sent a list of ways to celebrate the month as 
individuals and as a chapter.  Ideas for publicity and community projects were also sent.  Chapter 
chairs returned the completed forms in 2022 and 2023 via email and/or postal service.  Along 
with the reports, I received many proclamations, articles, pictures, and statements of activities 
that honored our Founders and our Sisterhood. 
	 I would like to commend our chapters! They exhibited great creativity to celebrate 
Founders’ Day Month.  The Founders were honored with District and Chapter Programs that 
included skits, poems, and games.  Chapter members shared information and encouragement via 
Facebook, emails, booklets, and cards.  Treats of various kinds were also shared on a school-
wide level as well as individually.  The vision of our Founders was honored by numerous chapter 
and individual altruistic projects.  Scholarships, proclamations, and publicity furthered 
community awareness of our strong and benevolent organization.  The activities completed 
during the month of October exhibited the love and dedication that Louisiana Sisters have for the 
Founders of Alpha Delta Kappa.  
	 I will also prepare a Power Point slide show to present at the State Convention in 
Lafayette, March 8-9, 2024. 
	 It has been my pleasure and honor to serve as the Louisiana Alpha Delta Kappa Month 
Chair during the 2022-2024 biennium.  I appreciate the opportunity to serve Alpha Delta Kappa 
in this capacity. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Bridget Link 
Beta Eta  
District IV 
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